
From: Dixon, Zarneisha
To: PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: For Filing Today: Withdrawal of Advice No. 17-010 for the OR Price List for United Telephone Company of the

Northwest, Inc.
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 6:57:14 AM

This email is to withdraw Advice No. 17-010, originally submitted on December 21, 2017, for United
Telephone Company of the Northwest d/b/a CenturyLink Price List.
 
If you have any questions regarding this withdrawal please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Zarneisha Dixon
CenturyLink Regulatory Operations Analyst - Tariffs
600 New Century Pkwy
New Century, KS 66031
Mailstop: 1D222
tel: 913-353-7090
Zarneisha.Dixon@Centurylink.com
 
This communication is the property of CenturyLink and may contain confidential or privileged

information. Unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited and may be
unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the
sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the communication and any attachments.

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
originated outside of PUC.***
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